Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with Ambassador
Margret Uebber

On February 27, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
meeting with the Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Republic of
Moldova, H.E. Margret Uebber.

Among the topics discussed were the current dynamics of the Transnistrian file, the
socio-economic situation in the eastern districts of the country, with an emphasis on
the positions of the Chisinau authorities regarding the gradual bringing of the
economic agents’ activity from the region into the national legal framework.

The officials agreed to continue the dialogue aimed at providing the necessary
assistance in the process of reintegration of the country.




